
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
FREER GALLERY OF ART 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

September 10, 1957

Gentlemen:

The charming book, "Mother and Child", by Nell Dorr, 

which you sent to Mr. A. G. Wenley, Director, has been 

received at the Freer Gallery of Art. However, Mr. Wenley 

is at present out of the country, and is not expected to 

return until the middle of November. This volume will be 

held in his personal mail files and given to him upon his 

return, at which time I am sure he will wish to express 

his thanks for your thoughtfulness in foiwarding it to 

him.

Very truly yours

(Miss) H. Elise Buckman, 
Secretary to the Director.

The Dorr Foundation 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16 
N. Y.


